
A Note from the Teacher

Dates to remember

Thank You, Kumu Jen & Kumu Line

What’s Happening in

Kumu Jen & Kumu Line’ s 

class news
Dear Parents,

We had our first fire drill of the school year, last week, 
Wednesday, and then we experienced an emergency 
evacuation on Thursday. Thank you so much for allowing 
us to keep your children safe. We quickly followed safety 
protocol and with support staff were able to evacuate all 
students safely. We recognize that students will have a lot 
of questions about safety and we will debrief in Crews. 

To better stay in contact with you students will be 

bringing home a sign in sheet for Remind. Please take a 

moment to sign up. In the future we want to ensure we 
are able to contact you in the event of an emergency as 
quickly as possible.

We will send information regarding Picture Day as 

soon as we are informed of the new date. 
We are seeing a lot of pink faces and really want our 

students to stay healthy. Pease send students with 

Water Bottles that they may stay healthy and 

hydrated.
Thursday we will be having an Internet Safety 

Assembly. Please talk with your students about concerns 
you may have.

August 20, 2018

Math – We are taking our Number Corner 
Baseline Assessment on Mon and Tues. This will 
act as an early mid check point to see progress 
and areas still needed for improvement.

English Language Arts – This week we are 
learning how to use details in summaries. We are 
taking our first assessment in ELA at the end of 
the week. 

Science- We will be reviewing Science Vocabulary 
in preparation for Rock Kits from the Utah 
Geological Survey. Students may bring in rocks to 
share with the class as a show and tell.

Social Studies- This week we are studying about 
the Native American Tribes still present in Utah 
today: Navajo, Ute, Paiute, Shoshone, Goshute.

Great Conversations: 
1. In effort to help our children feel confident 
during emergency situations it’s important to 
discuss how they were feeling during the alarms 
Wednesday and Thursday. 
2. If there is an emergency at home, what steps 
should they take to be safe.
3. Do you have a list of emergency numbers 
posted on the refrigerator or near a phone?

* August 23rd Internet Safety Assembly

* Aug 27th thru Aug 30 Adventure (Drink Water, Wear Good shoes)
* August 30 (tentative) Back to School Night

Jennifer.mcbride@phlearning.org, 
pauline.smith@phlearning.org
https://www.facebook.com/groups/2121619434764825/
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